TOWN OF SKANEATELES

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Skaneateles will conduct a public hearing to consider the proposed 2017 Fire Service Agreement with the Village of Skaneateles for the furnishing of fire protection services within the Skaneateles Fire Protection District at a cost of  $270,465.72, representing the Town’s share of the cost of operating the Skaneateles Fire Department.   The hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. on December 15, 2016 at the Skaneateles Fire Department, 77 W. Genesee Street, Skaneateles, New York 13152.  Copies of the proposed contract are available for public inspection during regular business hours at the Town Clerk’s Office at the Town Hall, 24 Jordan Street, Skaneateles, New York.  

All interested parties are urged to attend the hearing.  All persons for or against the proposed contract will be heard.  Any questions concerning the proposed contract may be asked at the hearing.

Janet L. Aaron

Town Clerk

Town of Skaneateles

Dated:  November 18, 2016
